
COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

 Washington D.C. 20004

Memorandum

To : Members of the Council

From : Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council

Date : June 10, 2019

Subject : Proposed contract with Intralot, Inc.  (CA23-0168)

The attached proposed multiyear contract with Intralot, Inc. in the amount of
$215,000,000 to provide Sports Wagering, Lottery Gaming Systems and Related
services for the District of Columbia's Office of Lottery and Gaming was filed in
the Office of the Secretary on June 10, 2019.

The Council's 45 day review begins Tuesday, June 11, 2019, including Saturdays,
Sundays, Council recess, and legal holidays. The proposed contract will be deemed
disapproved on Thursday, July 25, 2019, unless a resolution of approval is adopted
by the Council within the 45 days.

INTRODUCED BY: Chairman Mendelson at the request of the Chief Financial
Officer

Retained by the Council with comments from the Committee on Finance and
Revenue.

Attachment

cc: General Counsel
      Budget Director
      Legislative Services


















